
 

 

 
 
 

December 02 2021 
 
Dear parents, 
  
It is with great pleasure that we are able to now begin to publish some of the plans for our new DBS 
Wakra campus. Our intention is for students to be learning in this campus, which is situated only a 
few kilometres south of our current campus (pin: 
https://www.google.com/maps/@25.1345326,51.5947162,17z), for the commencement of the 
2023/2024 academic year, although it should, of course, be noted that plans of this nature are 
always subject to change. 
 
Copied below are some visuals of the new DBS Wakra campus. However, by scanning the QR code 
below, you will be able to browse even more images of both internal and external designs. I am 
sure that you will agree with me that our new campus looks amazing! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We are proud of the wonderful educational provision currently offered by DBS Wakra and the 
addition of world-class physical facilities of a kind unmatched anywhere in our local area will only 
strengthen the already outstanding teaching and learning in our school. It is an exciting time to be a 
member of the DBS Wakra community and I am sure that both parents and students will be looking 
forward to our forthcoming move to a state of the art campus. 
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As always, if any parents would like to contact me directly regarding the content of this letter, I 
would welcome them to do so via the email address below. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Miles. 
Principal, Doha British School – Al Wakra Campus 
steven.miles@dbswakra.com 
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